
ALAN M. ARAKAWA
MAYOR

OUR REFERENCE

YOUR REFERENCE

POLICE DEPARTMENT
COUNTY OF MAUl

55 MAHALANI STREET
WAILUKU, HAWAII 96793

(808) 244-6400
FAX (808) 244-6411

GARY A. YABUTA
CHIEF OF POLICE

CLAYTON N,Y.W. TOM
DEPUTY CHIEF OF POLICE

January 28, 2014

Ms. Colleen Suyama
Senior Associate
Munekiyo & Hiraga, Inc.
305 High Street, Suite 104
Wailuku, HI 96793

Dear Ms. Suyama:

SUBJECT: EIS Preparation Notice for The Pu'unani Subdivision Project
TMK (2) 3-5-002:002 and 003

We have reviewed the information submitted for this project and have submitted our
comments and/or recommendations. Thank you for giving us the opportunity to comment
on this project.

Very truly yours,

Assistant Chief Victor Ramos
for:   Gary A. Yabuta

Chief of Police

c: William Spence, Planning Department
,/Dan Orodenker, State Land Use Commission
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TO           :       GARY YABUTA, CHIEF OF POLICE, COUNTY OF MAUI

VIA         :     CHANNELS

FROM     :    AYLETT WALLWORK, POLICE OFFICER III, COMMUNITY
POLICING, WAILUKU PATROL DIVISION

SUBJECT    :        RESPONSE TO A REQUEST FOR COMMENTS REGARDING
AN ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT PREPARATION

SUBDIVISON _NOTICE FOR THE PUUNANI

This communication is submitted as a response to a request for comments by Mu e 'y     '  g ,   .

PROJECT         :     PROPOSED PUUNANI SUBDIVISION

LOCATION       :     AREA OF KEHALANI DEVELOPMENT WAILUKU, MAUl,
HAWAII

TMK (2) 3 - 5 - 02:002 and 003 (por.)

RESPONSE:

In review of the submitted documents, the concerns from the police perspective are the impacts upon
vehicular and pedestrian movement as well as the public's safety.

Th9 developer should take into consideration the ingress and egress of the subdivision, as Kuikahi
ve has been steadily taxed by the Kehalani and the Wailuku Heights Development's traffic. There

\ Jshould be an alternate entry/exit to the subdivision, possibly the Old Waikapu Road that leads to West
v Waiko Road. At this time it is undetermined when this project will commence.

There are no objections to the progression of this project. It must be stated that all those involved in
this project must remain cognizant in maintaining the safety of the general public.

Respectfully submitted for your review and approval.

P.O. III, Community Policing, Wailuku Patrol Division
01/21/2014 @ 1140 hours
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